
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 

Great news! Deer Park Community City Schools has partnered with the​ Smile Programs…the 
mobile dentists​ to offer in-school dental care!  

The mobile dentist will be coming to the Jr. /Sr. High School on ​November 17th & 19th, 2020. 

Simply sign up your child today at ​www.myschooldentist.com​ or fill out and sign a permission 
form. Permission forms will be available for students to pick up in the main office. Please return 
forms to the school nurse by ​October 16th​.  

Even better, ​dental care is usually at no cost to you​. All insurance is accepted including 
Medicaid and CHIP. For those without insurance, a low cost self-pay option is available. 

For more information please visit ​www.myschooldentist.com​ or contact the school nurse. 
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